                          CROFT PARISH COUNCIL

This is an extract from a Warrington Borough Council communication about bus services within the borough.
Residents are invited to submit their views using the links below

“Warrington Borough Council has recently launched consultation regarding bus services in Warrington.  Further details of the Warrington - Bus Back Better consultation can be found at https://www.warrington.gov.uk/buses.
 
“We would welcome both your views on buses in Warrington and your support in publicising the consultation to your customers, members, employers and stakeholders, where appropriate.
 
“The questionnaire found online at 'Warrington - Bus Back Better' is targeted at individual responses. If you would like to respond on behalf of an organisation, we would be happy to receive your comments on bus services in Warrington via buses@warrington.gov.uk  ” 

